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Dear Jennifer F. Kelly, 

it is with deep regret that we learned about the loss of Albert Bandura OC, PhD, who was one 

of the most significant pioneers in his field, a venerable colleague and an inspiring example for 

so many psychologists around the world. 

We send our heartfelt condolences to his family and friends, to you and your associates at the 

APA and to all colleagues overseas.    

Albert Banduras influential work as a psychologist, social scientist, researcher and not least as 

past APA president will be deeply missed and never forgotten. His intellectual heritage will 

undoubtedly be carried further by many generations of psychologists to come.  
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